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Notice: Courthouse Entry Protocol (Coronavirus COVID-19) 
 
 
If you have traveled to any of the following countries within the last 14 days: 
 

ITALY 
IRAN 

SOUTH KOREA 
CHINA 

Any high-risk country not listed 
 

Or if you reside or have had close contact with someone who has traveled to one of the above 
areas within the last 14 days 
 
Or if you've been asked to self-quarantine by any hospital or health agency 
 
Or if you've been diagnosed with, or have had contact with, anyone who has been diagnosed 
with COVID-19 
 
Please advise the Court Security Officer prior to entering the Screening Area 
 
If a person answers yes to any of the above questions, entrance to the courthouse may be denied.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, contact Court Services at (212) 284-4040 
 
 

s/ Vito Genna 
Clerk of Court 

 


